M Gmall Ryan Mulhall <cartesianryan@gmail.com>

Revised DXF for Review - Subdiv. Plat Lots 16-A & 17-A, Land Raymond Ortiz / [PR-
2022-006674]

Muzzey, Devin P. <dmuzzey@cabq.gov> Thu, Jan 18, 2024 at 1:52 PM
To: Ryan Mulhall <cartesianryan@gmail.com>, Planning Plat Approval <platgisreview@cabqg.gov>
Cc: "Rodenbeck, Jay B." <jrodenbeck@cabq.gov>

Good Afternoon Ryan,

The DXF for PR-2022-006674 — Land of Raymond Ortiz, Lots 16-A and 17-A — has been approved. This email will notify
the DHO office.

*This is a revised DXF of PR-2022-006674 from the last submittal in 2023*

Thank you,

Devin
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Devin Muzzey
gis specialist

e dmuzzey@cabg.gov

cabq.gov/planning

From: Ryan Mulhall <cartesianryan@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, January 17, 2024 5:08 PM

To: Planning Plat Approval <platgisreview@cabq.gov>

Cc: Rodenbeck, Jay B. <jrodenbeck@cabq.gov>

Subject: Revised DXF for Review - Subdiv. Plat Lots 16-A & 17-A, Land Raymond Ortiz / [PR-2022-006674]

[EXTERNAL] Forward to phishing@cabq.gov and delete if an email causes any concern.

Good evening,



